
New Marlborough Town l-ibrary Trustees Meeting January 2L, ZA;A9

Brian called the meeting to order with all present.

TF€ ffitffffres wgre epproved.

Debbie reported that the Audubon society had received two cultural council grants. They will present
the Bear Program on March 23 at L:30 pm. They will also do a program forthe summer Reading
Program, entitled, "stories Animals Tell,,.

&,. to parentd' problcnrs; ffi'bie has caneelM the half"day scM prograrns:

The New Marlborough Library received a bequest from the Estate of Margaret priddle. The trustees
agreed to set up an investment account with Berkshire Bank and to use th'e int"r"rifo, i,Ur* 

"--*rr"r.A plaque will be placed on the donor board.

The knitting class has five students and is going well.

Debbie will be on vacation February 11-16.

The Homework center witl begin February 22 and has 5 students. sheila Fitzpatrick will be the teacher-

Playgroups are underway.

D€bFI€ ffir check tfffd. rh€ c6.sr d-f e g:fftretd.r and e sr6reg:6 p.dd f6,r fhts nbrear.

We appreciate the gift of the Friends of the Library of 55000.

Sweets forthe Sweet will be held February 9, 10 a.m.-2 prn.

The summer Reading Program has three vacancies. The programs are set. They are: Mary Jo Maicheck,
Audubpn, Science Tellers, and a Recycle project. The dates are July g-11, 9 a.m,_2 p,m,

The next meeting will be held February 1g at 8:30 a.m.

Respectfully submitt€d, Claudette Callahan


